
Hi my name is Julie Freemantle and I’m the contact 

person for the Annual Dinner and AGM weekend in 

February. 

Few things about me…. 

I was a member of the Loughton Mountaineering Club 

and I’ve been a member of the ABMSAC for the last 

year. I own my own training company. I currently live in 

Southampton, but did live in Scotland in Perthshire for 

6 years. 

I’ve been walking in the outdoors for over 30 years mostly in Scotland. 

I’m still bagging the Munros - only 16 left to do. I do loads of bagging with Jeff Harris in fact we were 

in Scotland in October in Knoydart (see photo).    

I enjoy mountain biking as well and walking any sort of Trail, currently making my way around the 

South West Coast Path. I’m a keen outdoor photographer (so really looking forward to meeting our 

guest speaker!). 

I do love being out in the mountains and I hope to see many of you at the dinner in February.  


